
SEASON WRAPPING UP
With another season completed we would like to thank all our great

volunteers that filled the many positions to make this season a

success!  

Our Atoms teams both finished a successful season with

wining records. Great job players and coaches for all your hard work.

The Atom Banquet will be held Friday November 1st at Delwood hall.
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Nov 1 - Atom Banquet 6PM

Nov 3 - Peewee CDMFA Tier II Final

Nov 4 - Bantam Equipment Return

Nov 8 - Peewee Banquet 6PM

Nov 9 - Football Alberta Minor Provincials

Nov 10 - CFL East/West Semi-Finals

Nov 17 - CFL East/West Finals

Nov 22 - Bantam Banquet 6PM

Nov 24 - CFL Grey Cup

Jan 12 - N.E.M.F.A. AGM

 

NEMFA CASINO
Thank you to all the wonderful volunteers for making this another

successful event. Greatly appreciated, especially  those who stepped

up last minute.

YEAR END BANQUETS
The Atom banquet will be on November 1st at Delwood Hall starting

at 6:00pm.

The peewee banquet will be on November 8th at Delwood Hall

starting at 6:00pm.

The Bantam banquet will be on Nov 22 at the South Clareview

Community Hall starting at 6:00pm.

 

IF YOU'RE INTERESTED IN PLAYING FOOTBALL, CHECK US OUT AT
WWW.EDMONTONSEAHAWKS.COM

THANK YOU
We would like to say thank you to Steve Taylor who supplied the large

light tower for use at our practices. Also a huge thank you to Craig

Baikie, Ryan Burg and Jason Wetsch for hauling the light towers back

and forth from their homes to the field and setting them up each day

allowing us to continue practicing as the days got darker and darker. 



BANTAMS TRAVEL TO FORT MCMURRAY
Our Bantam Seahawks traveled to Fort Mc Murray to finish up the regular season. The Seahawks would

lose a close one splitting the season series with the Knights. The Bantams would finish in 2nd place in

tier 3 and qualified for playoffs. They would face off against Fort Mc Murray in the CDMFA Tier 3 Semi-

Final this past weekend. Unfortunately, they lost in a very tight battle with the Fort Mc Murray Knights.

ending their season. Great job this season boys and girls, we are all proud of your hard work and

dedication.

IF YOU'RE INTERESTED IN PLAYING FOOTBALL, CHECK US OUT AT
WWW.EDMONTONSEAHAWKS.COM

PEEWEES HEAD TO FINALS
Our Peewee Seahawks had a rocky start but got rolling at

the right time and finished 2nd in tier II qualifying for

playoffs. They won the semi-final 56-20 over the Ft.

Saskatchewan Falcons and move on to the Tier II

championship game for the second straight year. They play

Sunday November 3 at Larry Olexiuk Field. A win Sunday

would secure the Tier II Championship and a birth into the

Football Alberta Provincial Final in Calgary November 9th.

Good Luck Boys!



IF YOU'RE INTERESTED IN PLAYING FOOTBALL, CHECK US OUT AT
WWW.EDMONTONSEAHAWKS.COM

SEAHAWK SELECTED FOR NISSAN 
          ALL CANADIAN TEAM

NOTICE : ANNUAL
GENERAL MEETING
The date has been set for our next AGM. The

meeting will be held on January 12, 2020 at

Delwood Hall starting at 7:00pm. The positions

that will be up for election are Vice-President,

Treasurer, and 5 director positions.

Seahawk Xander Wetsch was selected for the Nissan All Canadian Titan

Team for 2019. Xander attends Austin O’Brien High School where he

plays for the Crusaders football team as a lineman and is also a

member of the Edmonton Seahawks Midget team. He has given back

to our club over the past two seasons as a volunteer coach for our atom

teams. Xander plays football and volunteers all while achieving honours

in school. Congratulations Xander! As part of his selection he will be

attending the Grey Cup and playing in the Nissan Titan game that will

be televised on TSN.

2020 - MIDGET
REGISTRATION
Registrations for the 2020 midget season will

open following the AGM on January 12, 2020 at

Delwood Hall. Practice times have already

been added to the calender on the website,

SEAHAWKS
MERCHANDISE
We have a variety of hoodies, sweatshirts, T-

shirts and hats available for purchase at the

clubhouse. They would make great Christmas

gifts or stocking stuffers for that special

someone who is a Seahawk fan!


